WCHS BAND BOOSTERS MEETING MINUTES
MONDAY, JANUARY 4TH, 2016
7 P.M.

President Tammy Miller called the meeting to order at 7:00 p.m. There were 18 booster members present along with Mr.
Tallman. The minutes and the treasurer’s report from the December meeting were read by members. Due to no quorum at
the December meeting, approval of the Nov. & Dec. minutes and treasurer’s report were reviewed again and approved. Jess
Bochart and Charlie Zimmerman made a motion for approval of Nov. minutes. Charlie Z. And Melissa Frye made a motion
to approve the Dec. minutes.

Financial Reports: Charlie Z. And Andrea Haney approved the Nov. report. Charlie Z. And Cami Avis approved the Dec.
report.

Lisa Roberts received the reimbursement for the bumper stickers, 466. She also received the popcorn check. She is getting
checks for band fees. She is sending emails for outstanding registration fees.

Mr. Tallman’s Corner:

Retreat & jazz performance this weekend Jan. 9th.

Feb. 12th potential lock in at Landmark 15. Per student. Waiting for approval.
8th grade informational mtg. Nights, 2 Wed. Nights

Committees:
Spring Bandquet: Kris Kratz will chair with help from other boosters.

Thank You Notes: sent out and will do another round in the spring. Will use a spreadsheet.

Fundraising:

Decals - should we order more? Contact Heather Boare to find out where she gets them.

Dining Club & Kroger Cards - 1 more month and books go back.

Fruit - not enough parent volunteers for helping out was reported.

Pizza & cheesecake - getting order forms for pizza updated, both ready for pick up Sat. March 19th day of Ritz.
Ritz: Saturday March 19th

0ld Business:

Waiting for state signs

Getting new parents involved discussion

489.00 from Firehouse Pizza fundraiser, looking at Noodles & Co. & Logan’s for near future

New Business:

Ritz mtg. Sunday afternoon Jan. 17th 2 p.m., baskets for Ritz from Cami A. From the Church Mouse

Tammy M. & Jamie G. met with parents after the middle school concerts,

Feb. 28th, Sunday, small gym at Central school for a Q & A for 7 & 8 grade parents/Kkids.

Trailers - 18’, 28’ replacing the 18’, Greg Longfellow gave information about this, may get new ones from boosters, can buy
at cost from dealer, talked about options.

Meeting adjourned at 8:00 p.m. Next meeting will be held on Tuesday, February 2nd, 2016 at 7:00 p.m in the band room.

Respectively submitted,

Cami Avis (acting Secretary for Kim Sheets)
Tammy Miller (typed up notes)

Kim Sheets

Band Boosters Secretary



